
 

31 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We are emailing to advise that tomorrow's planned Peer Productions drama 
performance for Year 9 students has been cancelled. 
 
We hope that there may be another opportunity for students to watch a Peer 
Productions performance in the future. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Carrington School 
 
 


